
Subject: FOl_786 Response 

? • 
RCA Freedom of Information <foi@rca.ac.uk> 

to info ,.. 

Dear Sam, 

Tue, 17 Sept, 17:12 

On 04 September 2024 you submitted the following request for information to the Royal College 
of Art, please find our response below. 

1. The number of visits to China in the last 18 months by the Vice-Chancellor (or equivalent), 

any pro-VG (or equivalent), dean international (or equivalent), or any other executive-level staff 
(not academic or research staff). 
2. Please, for each visit, state the role of the staff member(s) who went, and a list of 
meetings/itinerary. 

Our response: 

1. 0 
2. N/A 

If you are unhappy with the way your request has been handled, you may make a complaint by 
writing to foi@rca.ac.uk. Your complaint will be considered by an adjudicator who was not 
involved in the ori inal consideration of our re uest. 


